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Across

1. Classic Easter candy 
named after a bird's call

5. See-through, as 
pantyhose

10. Don't look a ___ horse 
in the mouth

14. First Amendment-
protecting org.

15. "Star Wars" pilot 
Calrissian

16. Sneaker brand with an 
arrow in its logo

17. Start of a question 
involving wordplay

20. Nick of "Affliction"

21. "The Catcher in the 
___"

22. Stood up

23. Photo ___ (chances to 
pose for the paparazzi)

25. Corn on the cob serving

26. Question, part 2

35. Africa's longest river

36. "A Diamond is Forver" 
for DeBeers, e.g.

37. "The Simpsons" 
storekeeper

38. Classic punchcard-
reading computer

40. Shared by the two of us

41. TV star Bob

43. Dog, cat or hamster, e.g.

44. Nasty stinger

47. El ___ (weather 
phenomenon)

48. Question, part 3

51. Big gorilla

52. Yale student, informally

53. Commuting option to 
the Hamptons, for short

55. Recliner part that is 
pushed

58. Suffering ennui

62. End of the question

65. "Picnic" dramatist 
William

66. Space to walk on a 
plane

67. Attorney General 
Holder

68. Gentlemen often hold it 
for ladies

69. Kind of salad served 
cold

70. Today's frosh in the fall

Down

1. Chess piece that can 
capture en passant

2. Repeat mindlessly

3. Overseas airline to 
Jerusalem

4. Set adrift, as during a 
Viking funeral

5. Kind of camera: Abbr.

6. Barber's field

7. One of the seven deadly 
sins

8. TV actress Falco

9. Texas politician ___ Paul

10. Swamp things?

11. Currier's business 
partner

12. Command given to a 
rifleman

13. Flat hat

18. "Dark Shadows" star 
Johnny

19. Bits of sand

24. "We're drowning!": 
Abbr.

25. Bush ___ tax cuts

26. Totally awkward

27. Toughness

28. Supreme Court justice 
Samuel

29. Hymn start

30. Subjects and objects, 
often

31. Wading bird with a 
fancy plume

32. Card trick, e.g.

33. ___ can of worms

34. College apartment 
furniture staple

39. Healing guru Deepak

42. Greater ___ (Caribbean 
islands)

45. Mining material

46. "What's ___ word?"

49. Pop ___ football

50. Goya's "The Duchess of 
___"

53. Host who preceded and 
succeeded O'Brien

54. Othello's nemesis

55. Met Opera House 
highlight

56. Ex-Senator Feingold

57. What ice cream does on 
a hot day

59. Flying prefix

60. Salon sound

61. Leave a mark?

62. Halfway, briefly

63. Rental for a keg party

64. Drink that comes in 
bags


